
President of the National Legislative Assembly welcomed Ambassador of the 
Islamic Republic of Pakistan to Thailand to exchange their views about the diplomatic 
relations between Thailand and Pakistan.  

 
On 12 June 2018, H.E. Prof. Pornpetch Wichitcholchai, President of the National 

Legislative Assembly welcomed H.E.Mr. Asim Iftikhar Ahmad, Ambassador of the Islamic 
Republic of Pakistan to Thailand at the Reception Room, Parliament building 2. On this 
occasion, both sides exchanged views on strengthening their relationship, especially to 
celebrate the 67th anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic relations between Thailand 
and Pakistan in this year. Furthermore, both sides also discussed the upcoming 39th AIPA 
General Assembly which will be held between 3-7 September 2018 in Singapore, the 
Ambassador concluded with the request for Thailand's support of Pakistan candidature for an 
observer status in AIPA. 

 
 

 


